
Notice is hereby given that Notice of Intent
under the Massachusetts Wetland Protection
Act and the North Reading General Wetlands
Protection Bylaw, Chapter 196, has been
filed. The Notice of Intent is for the construc-
tion of an addition & deck to the rear of the
existing single family dwelling and associat-
ed site work. The work to be performed is
at 9 Woodland Dr., North Reading, MA.
This Notice of Intent will be heard at the
Wednesday, May 8, 2019 meeting of the
Conservation Commission at 6:00 p.m. in
Room 14, Murphy Center/Town Hall, 235
North Street, North Reading, Massachusetts.
This Notice has been filed by Rev. Rick
Hughes, Union Congregational Church,
148 Haverhill St., North Reading, MA  as
required by Chapter 131, Section 40 of the
Massachusetts General Laws and the North
Reading General Wetland Bylaw, Chapter
196 of the General Law.

A copy of this plan is on file in the
Conservation Commission Office Monday
through Thursday 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. and
Friday 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

North Reading Conservation Commission
Lori Mitchener, Chairperson
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